
 

 

PCMG Weekly Digest

Dear Master Gardener,

https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=31b8d2a8-a6f8-433d-b8e7-5e9c4cb10238


 
 

I apologize, I was out of office last Friday and didn't think to write this ahead of
time. Tomorrow is our May meeting! Like always the meeting is at St. James

starting at 11:30 am. Our guest speakers is Terri Waterman who will be
presenting on the elements of Garden Design. This is also the last month that
the Dremel crew will be at the meeting. They have replacement bees for sale if
you have lost yours as well as replacement magnetic backings for the name

badges.

If you are planning on doing work on a project on your own time please make
sure that you bring at least one other person with you. I have had reports of a

few members doing work on their own time. This is perfectly fine as I know
scheduled work days do not always line up with life. However, for safety

reasons we do not approve of members working by themselves. If you are
injured you need at least one other person with you so you can get the

assistance you need in an emergency.

The Hort hotline is undergoing some changes, but is still a wonderful project.
If you or any of your project members need a new project that is less

physically demanding consider signing up for the hort hotline.
 

Thank you for joining constant contact. Feel free to reach out if you have any
questions or concerns.

 
Happy Gardening,

Derek Reed

 

PAST-APRIL DUES AMOUNT:
$30 (After April 1st)

Click here to
Pay

The STUFF Committee is pleased to share two new offerings
in our PCMG Gear Store! As Master Gardeners, we spend a

https://uada.formstack.com/forms/pulaski_mg_dues


good deal of time in the elements and deserve to have our
skin protected from over exposure to the sun. Our Spring

2025 lineup includes the LATEST items from Trivia
Marketing! 

Click Here to
Shop

Meteorological Spring is here, longer days are near, and warmer days are
ahead! To offer inspiration, the March/April Magnolia Chronicle looks into the
awesome transformation Master Gardeners have made at the St. Joseph's
Pollinator Garden. Ever wondered how all those lovely floats are put together
for the Tournament of Roses Parade? Pulaski Master Gardeners have the
scoop! And, what side are you on? Dandelions be damned or delighted?
Click below to read the issue! 
 

Magnolia Chronicle

 

https://mastergardenerspulaskicounty.itemorder.com/shop/home/
https://armgs.org/mc_march_april2025-2/






 

Pulaski County Master Gardeners | 2901 W Roosevelt | Little Rock, AR 72204 US

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice



	PCMG Weekly Digest
	PAST-APRIL DUES AMOUNT:

